Submitting Your Letter of Thanks for Your Scholarship(s)
All merit- and need-based scholarships awarded by Pittsburgh Theological Seminary are made possible by generous individuals, churches, and foundations. So each year, the Seminary sends to these donors a booklet containing both new and returning students’ expressions of thanks for their financial assistance.

Please submit your thank-you letter to Connie Tappy (ctappy@pts.edu) when you return your:

· signed contract to the financial aid office and/or
· acceptance of a merit scholarship to the admissions office.
If you are a returning student, please submit a new letter each year.
Your scholarship donor(s) will be looking for your letter in the booklet, and submitting your letter early will ensure its inclusion, along with your photo (taken during Orientation of your first year at the Seminary). All letters must be submitted by August 31, and your submission of a letter constitutes your permission to include your letter and photo in the booklet.
When preparing your letter, please include the following:

· An expression of thanks for the gift that helped make your financial assistance and Seminary education possible;
· Information about your present status in Seminary (year in seminary, degree program, etc.);
· Whatever you feel comfortable sharing about yourself, your background, and/or your call (for example, where you are from, what brought you to Seminary, what you hope to accomplish here and/or do after graduation, etc.);
· A mention of your family, if you wish.
Please keep in mind the following:
· Aim for 250-500 words;
· Write your letter for a general audience, that is, a letter that applies to multiple types of donors (individuals, churches, foundations, etc.);
· Refrain from focusing on your denominational affiliation, since our donors represent a wide range of Christian traditions;
· Submit your letter in a single-spaced Microsoft Word document (.not a pdf) with no automatic spacing before or after paragraphs, so that we may easily format your letter for the booklet;

· Your signature is not required.
Thank you in advance for completing this important assignment of thanking those who help relieve you of overburdening debt for your preparation for ministry at Pittsburgh Theological Seminary.
The Advancement Office
on behalf of the
President and Board of Pittsburgh Theological Seminary
